
 

 

 

To: Hallsville ISD Board of Trustees 
 
From: Eric Hudson 
Director of Dining Services, Child Nutrition 
Hallsville ISD 
 
Date: July 2025 
 
Re: Chartwells 
 
-The countertops at the High School were completed and attached are the pictures of 
the completed work! 
 
-The company putting together the serving lines are behind on production, so it will be 
after September 2nd  that the serving lines for the Junior High are complete. We are 
coordinating with maintenance and IT to get them put in on Fall Break. 
 
-All the Vent Hoods & floors are being cleaned by a local company, Top Vent, this week 
and should be completed early next week. 
 

Thank you. 

 

Eric Hudson  

Director of Dining Services 

Chartwells in Partnership with Hallsville ISD 

 

office 903.668.5990 ext.1407 

cell 903.812.9117 

jhudson@hisd.com 
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